June 2, 1998

Center for Human Genetics Laboratory
Prenatal Screening Laboratory

ATTN: Stuart Schwartz, Ph.D_, Director
W.0O. Walker Center

10624 Euclid Avenue, 6th Floor
Cleveland, OH 44106-2205

Dear Dr. Schwartz:

This letter verifies the receipt of the completed NRC Form 483 dated May 15, 1998 This form
is @ condiion of the general license under 10 CFR 31.11 authorizing in-vitro testing wit!
byproduct material under general license.

The form has been assigned registration number 8722. When making changes to any of the
information on the form, please reference the registration number and address the
corresponuence to Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, U.S. Nuclear
Regulatery Commission, Washington, DC 20555

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact me at (301) 415-8140.

Sincerely,

/
Traci Kime, Acting Reqistration Specialist
Materials Safety Branch
Division of industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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